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In person voting is unrealistic with the current realities of life. Many people are unable 

to make it to a voting booth due to work or family obligations, some jobs are 

emergent in their requirements that would be dangerous to leave and often have no 

one to cover, small children, the elderly, and very ill can not be just left alone or come 

with the voter. Mail in also allows for more time for thoughtful, educated voting that 

does not need to worry about the amount of time it takes to vote. 


